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BE CAUTIOUS WHEN DOWNLOADING ANY THIRD PARTY 

SOFTWARE 

 

Any time you install a new program you automatically change the system’s 

Registry. Therefore, it is advisable that you create a System Restore Point 

prior to the installation. To do this, go to Search bar > type create a restore 

point > then click on create a restore point button that appears at the top of 

the column > finally, click on the create button and follow the steps that follow. 

If something goes array after installing a new program, follow the above path to 

restore Windows to the point you created.  


